
 
ASHFIELD ROAD, MIDHURST, GU29 9JX EMAIL: OFFICE@MIDHURSTPRIMARY.CO.UK TEL:01730 813526 

Forest School 

After February half term it will be Acorns turn for Forest School on 
a Monday Afternoon. We will be going in three small groups, so 
please keep an eye out for a separate letter which will explain 
groupings and dates. 

 

 

It’s the spring term and Reception are now doing PE inside on 
Thursday mornings. We are working hard learning how to balance, 
climb, jump and roll safely using equipment.  

Please can you encourage your child to dress themselves 
independently at home. Not only is it a really important skill to learn, 
but the quicker we can get change, the more time we have for actual 
PE in the hall! 

One of our main goals in the Reception year is to encourage 
independence. After half term we would really like to encourage 
children to come into school independently each morning. Please 
spend some time talking to your child about this over the break 
and explain that you will say goodbye at the ramp now rather than 
coming up into the classroom. 

Toys from home 

After February half term please can you ensure 
that your child leaves their home toys at home. 
We are having lots go missing during the day, and 
we have plenty of toys at school for you child to 
choose from.  
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Kind regards, 

 

Jess Channon 

 


